
INFORMATION ABOUT THE DEADLINE OF THE OFFICIAL APPLICATIONS                          

OF  THE  REGIONAL  CHAMPIONSHIPS   2009.   

Many of you know, from 2009 will be changed the IPTTC tournaments structure, as 
confirmed during the Sport Assembly in Montreux.  

Following the new structure we changed the deadlines of the official Applications for  
particular Factors. For the Regional Championships 2009 ( Factor 50 ), the deadline for 
sending of the official Application Form will be in June 30th this year.  

I would like to appel on the future applicant of the Organization of Regional 
Championships 2009, to use the new Application Form of Factor 50, fill in it and send 
me it before the official deadline ( 30. 6. 2007) for Fa 50. You can take this Form on the 
Organizers page.  

You have possibility to find the information about some basic conditions for the organization 
of the Regional Championships, in enclosed ADDITION in Organizers page too. Some of  
the next details you could find in our Rules page 14 

 

16 ( for Factor 50 ). You can find our 
Rules on the main page of our website too. At least, you could ask me directly by e-mail.   

Dear friends, presently, we started to cooperate with ITTF very nearly and therefore in new 
structure we will follow our Rules much more strictly, than up to now. Please, adhere new 
deadline.   

On behalf of IPTTC EC, I am looking forward to your Application for Regionals 2009.    

Jiri Danek  

Tournaments Officer of IPTTC 
e-mail: tournament.officer@ipttc.org

      


